

Children's Hospital Primary Care Center 300 Longwood Avenue, Boston, Massachusetts 02115 phone 617-355-7701 / fax 617-730-0505

November 4, 2008

Ms. Faith Michaels Kids Clothes Club 120 Cypress Street Brookline, MA 02445

Dear Ms. Michaels,

On behalf of Children's Hospital Primary Care Center (CHPCC), I want to thank you for the donation of coats that you have made to our families. CHPCC serves primarily urban families many of whom live in poverty or on the edge of financial despair. The coats that you gave to us really help our families.

The Kids Clothes Club is a pleasure to work with because you are all friendly, cheerful and well organized. You are a great resource and we are lucky to benefit from your good work.

Thank you for your dedication and responsiveness. We are very grateful.

Sincerely,

Sally Cheek, LICSW Social Work Manager

CHPCC